SOUTHWICK-TOLLAND-GRANVILLE REGIONAL SCHOOL DISTRICT



86 Powder Mill Road, Southwick, MA 01077 Phone (413) 569-5391 FAX (413) 569-1711 www.stgrsd.org

Jennifer C. Willard Superintendent

Stephen J. Presnal Director of Finance and Operations

Noell Somers Director of Student Services

Jenny Sullivan Director of Curriculum and Instruction

March 13, 2020

Dear Southwick-Tolland-Granville Regional School District Families and Staff,

After many discussions with State and local public health officials, emergency management officials, and local superintendents, the Southwick-Tolland-Granville Regional School District is making the decision to close schools beginning March 16, 2020 through March 29, 2020.

I want to stress that this closure is not in response to any immediate health concern but is a deliberate and proactive step with the goal of working together to prevent the spread and reduce the number of people who may become infected in our area.

The Southwick-Tolland-Granville Regional School District will continue to work to use all available resources and information throughout the next two weeks to assess this rapidly evolving situation. During that time, we will be providing updates to our families, staff and the greater community through the District website, Facebook and Instagram accounts and our automated notification system.

Opportunities for students to access learning resources will be made available on the District website. Additional information about these resources will be distributed to families on Monday, March 16, 2020.

Our goal is to support students and families to the best of our ability in these challenging times. I cannot emphasize enough how difficult a decision like this is to make. We would like to thank you for your understanding and cooperation during these unprecedented times.

Sincerely,

Superintendent

en Callard